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September 23, 2010

Mr. Milan Ilnyckyj
231 Booth Street
Ottawa, Ontario
KiR 7J5

Dear Mr. Ilnyckyj:

On behalf of the Right Honourable Stephen Harper, I would like to
acknowledge receipt of your correspondence regarding energy and the environment. I
regret the delay in replying. ”

You may be assured that careful consideratior has been given to your
comments. As they will also be of interest to the Honourable Christian Paradis, Minister
of Natural Resources, and the Honourable Jim Prentice, Minister of the Environment, I
have taken the liberty of forwarding copies of your correspondence to them. I am certain
that the Ministers will appreciate being made aware of your views and suggestions.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely,

ad

K. Saidla
Executive Correspondence Officer

Canada



